FES 24 1986

Docket No. 50-440
Docket No. 50-44]

The Cleveland Electric I1luminating
Company
ATIN: Mr. Myrray R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group
Post Office Box 5000
Cleveland, O 44101

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of January 29, 1986, which included a copy of the

scope and objectives for the Enorgancy Plan Exercise of the Perry Nuclear
Power Plant scheduled for April 15, 1986. We have reviewed the scope and
objectives of the exercise and find them acceptable.

The entire scenario package will be reviewed by my staff and comments will be
provided by telephone to Mr. Danfel Wulbert of your staff 2-3 weeks before the

exercise at the latest,

Thank you for your timely submittal within the recommended 75 days prior to
the annual exercise. 1f you have any questions, please contact Mr. William Snel)

of my staff at 312-790-5513.
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W 0. Shafer, Chief

Energency Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch

See Attached Distribution
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The Lleveland Electric I1luminating

Company

Q1gtrlggt1on

cc:

J. J. Waldron, Manager, Perry
Plant Technical Department

M. D. Lyster, Manager, Perry Plant
Operations Department

L. 0. Beck, General Supervising
Engineer, Nuclear Licensing and
Fue! Management Section

DCS/RSB (RIDS)

Licensing Fee Management Branch

Resident Inspector, RIII

Harold W. Kohn, Ohio EPA

Terry J. Lodge, Esq.

James W. Harris, State of Ohio

Robert H. Quillin, Ohio
Department of Healtl

W. Weaver, FEMA  Regfon V

D. Matthews, EPB
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